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Parents and caregivers serve as role models for children. This is
especially true when it comes to managing emotions and

understanding feelings. Conscious Discipline is a social-emotional
learning program based on brain research. The program supports

first teaching ourselves about self-control and self-regulation and
then teaching children. Attendees will leave with a better
understanding of Conscious Discipline and how it can be

incorporated into daily routines both at home and while in childcare
.

WHEN: Tuesday, January 11, 2022  6:00pm—8:30pm
 WHERE: Heritage Baptist Church 655 East Parkdale Avenue

Manistee, MI
To register for this event: Providers please contact Terri Bauman at

tbauman@unitedwaynwmi.org Families please contact Lacy
Crummey at lcrummey.wmmgsc@gmail.com

Play & Learn

fun!

Sledding Playgroups!
When the weather is just
right we will have pop up

sledding playgroups!
Meeting at Manistee

Township hall! 

Conscious Discipline
Networking Night

Watch on our
FB group for

info
or email 

lcrummey.wmm
gsc@gmail.com





Play & Learn

Manistee Armory
Jan 7th and 21st  9:30

-11:30 am



Talk, Read and Sign Story &
Craft Winter Themed

Trinty Lutheran Onekama
Jan 10th  9:00 am



Indoor Playgroup

PVCC Acarida
Jan 25th 

11:00 - 1:00 pm



Weekly Zoom Check Ins
Weds in Jan at 10 am






If there are snowdays from school,
inperson events are canceled and please

stay home if not feeling well!

UPCOMING EVENTS TALK, READ AND SING

Pop Up sledding Playgroup!

Did you know we
have a Facebook
group we share

events and
community

information on?
Find us at Manistee
County Great Start

Families. 
Not on Facebook?

Email
Lcrummey.wmmgsc

@gmail.com to be
added to the

monthly email list!

Snowflakes come in all
shapes and sizes! For a fun

wintertime activity to do
with your little one — even
in warmer areas — take a
square piece of paper and
fold it into a triangle, then

fold it into a smaller
triangle. Using child-safe

scissors, help your child cut
the edges, then unfold to
see your snowflake! Ask,
“How many points does
your snowflake have?”

CONTACT US!


